
Chester Ronning Parent Council has teamed up with the school to bring back FitSet Ninja on
Thursday May 23rd. This fun activity was made possible by combining our Alberta School
Engagement Grant and fundraising dollars from hot lunches. As stated in the previous parent
letter there will be no charge to students.

One of the intentions of the School Engagement Grant is to broaden school activities that involve
parents including by providing resources and workshops on important topics such as mental
health and well being. The well being of our students is a top priority and we invite you to watch
the following video on how exercise and obstacle courses such as FitSet Ninja can be of benefit
to our children. Please contact your student's teacher or the school to find out how you can
volunteer with your child’s classroom for this event as well as other volunteer
opportunities.

https://youtu.be/yPtjZDXpppg

We also invite you to attend our next Parent Council Meeting on Thursday May 30th at 8:45am
in the school office.

Sincerely,

Parent Council

https://youtu.be/yPtjZDXpppg

